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Miss Greenwood: Harrison
Mrs lamb: Jenson L

Mrs Millington: Ilanah-Rose
Miss Gregory: Matthew

Miss Beck: Maisie 
Miss Roebuck: Cienna
Miss Pierce: Rosalind

Miss Pickering: Arrietty
Miss James: Dylan

Mrs Hrintchuk: Leo
Miss Marr: Evie-Rae
Mrs Spivey: Tyler 

Launchpad: Stephane
Mrs Dove: Shane

Ms Burnley: Harrison

Another week has absolutely flown by here at BPA. We have had a
number of visitors into school this week for various reasons and all of

them were amazed by the quality of learning taking place and the
general calm and purposeful atmosphere around school. I myself am
fortunate enough to witness this every single day, but it is always

lovely when this is noted by others. A huge thank you and well done to
all of the staff and pupils in this respect who continue to enhance our

reputation.
The weather is most definitely starting to turn and the days are

becoming much cooler and wetter. Please can I encourage all parents
to ensure that their child(ren) come to school with coats so they are

still able to enjoy their much needed time outside, both at breaktimes
and lunchtimes. I hope you all have lovely weekend.



Ocotbe

We have a
vacancy for
Lunchtime
Assistant.

Please see the
school office
to find out

more. 

Parent notices

On Tuesday the 10th
October it is mental

health awareness day. So
for this we are inviting

children to wear green to
school and we will be

holding a special assembly
and have lots of activities

going on in class too.

Mental Health
Awareness day 

Havest Festival
 Assembley

Dates for your diary 
Monday 9th, Tuesday 10th October: Parents
Evening
Tuesday 10th October: Wear green for
Mental Health Awareness day
Wednesday 18th October: Y3/Y4 Harvest
festival assembly at 9am
Friday 20th October: Non uniform day
Tuesday 24th October: Reception open day
2-4pm 
Wednesday 25th October: Halloween Disco
(TBC)

 

Reminder; Upcoming Parents Evening
Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th October. 

If you have not yet secured a place please ask your Childs class
teacher.  

Year 3/4 harvest festival
performance is on

Wednesday 18th October
at 9am - Parents are

welcome.
If you would like to

donate any tinned food
that we can donate to a

local food bank that would
be greatly appreciated.

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/


This week at BPA...

In Year Six, pupils have the opportunity for more responsibility and leadership
roles.  Last week, pupils in Year 6 expressed their interest in these roles and

were invited to an interview with Mr Wingfield on Tuesday. The team is made up
of a Head Boy and Head Girl as well as a number of prefects. We are thrilled to
introduce to you our ‘Pupil Leadership Team’: Noah (Headboy), Mia (Headgirl),  

Angel, Kornelijus, Alfie C, Alfie- Jay, Charlie, Evan, Kaitlin, Madisen, Leah. 
Congratulations to these pupils. We are confident that they will be

excellent representatives of our school. During the year we watch all the
Year 6 pupils’ carefully and if they show exemplary attitudes we can

promote pupils.

Pupil Leadership team

A great start to the
Leeds West fun run. 

Year 1 have loved our activities around
the story ‘The Proudest Blue’. Showing
our BPA values: Believe, Persevere and

Achieve.


